THE POWERFUL RADIO VOICE OF ALL THE BERKSHIRES



Offices and Studios Route 7, Great Barrington, Mass.

Studios in Lee, Mass., and Canaan, Conn.

February 6, 1958

Mr. S. R. Morss R. 3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your report on our NRC Test Broadcast on Tuesday, January 28, 1958. As in your first report to us....the information is correct.

As for your request for non-members of NRC, there have been none at all! Response in general has not been too heavy, with a total of 17 received, and 15 verified. All letters have mentioned NRC membership.

The returns have slowed down now to almost nothing, but if any future letters should be from non-members, I'll send along names and addressed.

The words of thanks from members reporting have been most pleasant to receive, and we are happy to have cooperated in this matter.

> Sincerely, alam D. Vater

Alan D. Vaber

Program Director